
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

MAY 01 2017 
Honorable Travis Lee 
Mayor of the City of Cave Springs 
City of Cave Springs 
P.O. Box 5 
Cave Springs, AR 72718 

RE: Permit Track No.: 4893-WR-3; AFIN: 04-01642 

Dear Mayor Lee: 

The Department received a letter from Barret Knutson on your behalf on April 27, 2017 
requesting an extension on the permit application deficiencies. The Department grants this 
extension. The Department still requires the information requested in the March 24, 2017 letter 
in order to continue processing your application. Please submit the information to the 
Department no later than May 15, 2017. 

The requested information shall be received by the Department by that date, or your application 
will be placed on inactive status. An application in an inactive status does not meet the 
requirements of having a renewal application submitted to the Department 180 days before the 
expiration date for administratively continuing an expired permit. The Arkansas Water and Air 
Pollution Control Act (A.C.A. Sec. 8-4-101 et seq.), as amended, requires that any waste 
disposal system that does not discharge directly into waters of the State must be under the terms 
and conditions of a no-discharge water permit. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this 
submittal, please contact Katherine McWilliams of my staff at (501) 682-0651 or by email at 
mcwilliamsk@adeq. state .ar. us. 

Sincerely, 

B an Leamons, P .E. 
Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 

BL:km 

cc: File 
Barret Knutson (bknutson@mcclelland-engrs.com) 
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